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OCEANSIDE FIREFIGHTERS ASSOCIATION ENDORSES RETIRED CHIEF RICK
ROBINSON FOR CITY COUNCIL, DISTRICT 2

As firefighters, community is central to our work. And to our lives. Retired Chief Rick Robinson
has demonstrated his commitment to our community, its present as well as its future, and we are
proud to endorse him for our choice for City Council seat, District 2.

Chief Robinson and his family have been part of Oceanside, and District 2, since 1988. He found
the perfect fit for serving the community through the Fire Department, and his particular interest
has been the Emergency Medical Services (he has held his paramedic license for 40 years.)
Combining his interests in the Fire Department and education, he has both studied and taught
various subjects for many years, including developing curricula for programs like reducing
juvenile fire setting.  He even trained as a puppeteer, and used a Fire Clown named Higbee to
teach school children fire safety.

As he has devoted his life to his family and community, including being a veteran of the US
Naval Reserve, including a stint in Desert Shield/Desert Storm. He is a proven leader, and knows
what works for Oceanside.

All of these qualities, and more, make Retired Chief Rick Robinson the right choice for the City
Council --  for Oceanside firefighters, for the people who live in District 2, and for the future of
Oceanside as a whole.

###


